
CHICK-FIL-A PEACH BOWL PARADE 
January 1, 2018 

 
 
I now have additional preliminary information about the Chick-Fil-A Peach Bowl Parade to 
be held on New Years Day: 

 The Chick-fil-A Peach Bowl Parade presented by Lions Clubs 
International will be held on Monday, January 1, 2018 and will step off at 
8:00 AM and end about 9:00.  This means an early pre-stage and staging 
for us. 

 At this point I'm assuming the parade organizers may want us at the 
staging area by 7:15 to 7:30 AM, therefore it will require us to do our 
pre-staging at "Hoyles Restaurant & Bar" (previously the 120 Tavern) at 
1440 Roswell Rd., Marietta at about 6:30 AM with a drivers meeting and 
departure of the caravan about 6:45. 

 Our parade route has been confirmed by the parade officials and the 
Atlanta Polic Departent.   

 I've attached is a fan map that details the route.   
 The parade will formally begin at the intersection of Baker St. and 

Centennial Olympic Park Dr., traveling up Centennial Olympic Park Dr. 
towards Mercedes-Benz Stadium and ending at Upper Andrew Young 
International Blvd.   

 Primary staging will be on Baker Street, Luckie Street and Park Avenue 
West.  We will leave "Hoyles" as a caravan and I will lead everyone to the 
staging area we will be assigned. 

As additional information becomes available, I will communicate with everyone 
that has signed up to participate.  Please remember that a few of the details are 
subject to change. 
 

If you are considering participation in this parade, please take the time now to 
sign up now by [ CLICKING HERE ] and select "January 1 Chick-fil-a Bowl 
Parade". 
 
 
Doug Reed, VP of Activities 
Classic Glass Corvette Club 
email:  vpactivities@cgcorvetteclub.com 
 

https://t-rexsoftware.com/cgcc/regis.html
mailto:vpactivities@cgcorvetteclub.com


 


